
 

 

              JOHN I. SMITH K-8 CENTER  
              7th Grade Supply List 
              2022-2023 

Dear Parents of Rising 7th Graders: 

This is a general list of supplies needed for 7th grade. Once school resumes, teachers may have 
some additional special requests for their subjects, but this is the big overall list of supplies for 
John I. Smith   K-8 7th grade students. We are looking forward to meeting you and your child 
this fall and having a great year of growth and teaching! 

Personal Items used in multiple classes for the entire school year 

• A book bag or backpack large enough to hold items for school 

• 2 Composition notebooks for your classes 

• 2 1/2" three ring binders  

• 5 Subject Dividers with tabs for binder 

• 10 packs of ruled loose leaf notebook paper (enough for student to keep a paper supply 
throughout the year) 

• 10 Pencils #2 and/or mechanical pencils with lead 

• 10 Pens used for writing (Blue or black ink only) 

• 5 Highlighters (These colors- pink, yellow, green, orange, blue) 

• 1 Scientific calculator with fraction function (Math) 

• 2 Handheld pencil sharpeners 

• 1 USB drive with at least 4 GB 

• 1 Set of earbuds or headphones (Reading & Language Arts) 

• 1 Package of sheet protectors (20 minimum) (Language Arts) 

 

Teacher’s Wish List. These items will collected by the homeroom (1st period) 
teacher and shared by the class. 

• 1 bottle of Hand Sanitizer  

• 1 container of Disinfecting Wipes 

• 2 boxes of Kleenex  

• 2 Rolls of Paper towel  

• 1 Pack of Baby Wipes 

• 5 Highlighters (preferably blue, pink, yellow, orange, green) 

• A pack of pencils 

• 1 ream of paper for classroom use. Write your name on it. 

       Sincerely,  

Seventh Grade Team 

On the back of this page, read the welcome letter to 7th grade students and parents. 

 

 

 

 



     

    Welcome to 7
th
 grade students and their parents 

     Hello, the 7
th
 grade team would like to tell you and your parents that we 

are very excited to be your teachers next school year. We will be having a 

lot of fun learning experiences in 7
th
 grade. Next school year is sure to be 

busy as we explore and grow together academically and as individuals.  

     We also want to tell you that this 7
th
 grade team is ready to give you the 

best education that you deserve and for that purpose, you can be sure that 

we are already thinking about how best we can teach you with appealing 

strategies, resources and technology tools. 

     With this team, you are going to feel a passion for teaching and nurturing 

students. 

     We know you need a break, but don’t forget to enjoy a good book, a 

magazine or newspaper article about any topic of interest. It’s important to 

keep your mind active and not to lose your wonderful skills over the 

summer. As your summer assignments, you should do the SUMMER 

READING/MATH/SCIENCE and CIVICS PACKETS and turn them in 

during the first two weeks of classes. This is going to be your first grade. 

    We sincerely hope and wholeheartedly wish to see you all back here in 

August. Our doors are open. 

     

Warm greetings,                                            

7
th
 Grade Team                                                

John I. Smith K- 8 Center                                 

Middle Learning Center                                

 


